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Bring the Christmas Cheer to Wyoming  
 

 
Dear Families,  
 
 
Christmas is fast approaching so to help spread the cheer, Wyoming Public School community 
will kick off December with a Christmas Shirt day. 
 

When? Monday 4 December 
 
What? Students can wear a Christmas shirt as part of their school uniform 

(regular uniform shorts/socks and shoes to be worn)   
 
 
Help us spread some joy! 
 

 
 
 
 

Rebecca Wild 
PRINCIPAL 
27 November 2023 
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